
	
	

ATTENTION	FOOD	VENDORS

Temporary	Food	Service	License	fee	is	
waived	for	food	vendors	that	are	located	

in	the	
	Central	Connecticut	Health	District	area	

	

This	includes:	Berlin,	Rocky	Hill,	
Wethersfield,	&	Newington		

	
	

Food	Vendors	outside	of	the	Central	Connecticut	district	
must	contact	RH	Chamber	Office	to	submit	a	request	for	

license	fee	waiver	before	June	30,	2015	

‐For	Vendor	Applications,	Any	Questions	or	Inquiries	on	tickets,	advertising‐
‐or	sponsorship	opportunities,	Please	Contact‐	

E‐mail:	rhchamberct@gmail.com		Phone: 860.258.7633		Website:	www.rhchamber.org


